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MEETING HIGHLIGHTS 

> TWV Treasury in good financial shape 
> Psychologist to be guest speaker at 

May meeting 
> Belinda goes full-time 

AND BEST WISHES to Belinda Twomey. 
She is now living and working full-time as 
Belinda. We at TWV are very happy for 
our sister from Ohio. You are a true lady. 
May your future be filled with happiness 
and sunshine. 

TWV will be hosting a very special 
guest speaker at the May meeting. 
Visiting with us will be Dr. Linda Geronilla. 
She is a psychologist working in the 
Charleston area. Linda has a professional 
interest in our commumity and will focus 
her talk on the unique problems we face. 
All TWV members are both invited and 
encouraged to attend this meeting . 

THE GIRL INSIDE ... 
Feeling female is a state of mind. It 

has nothing to do w ith gender. We all 
have masculine and femin ine energies 
w ithin us. When we give free rein to 

both of these energies they can operate in 
balance and harmony --- and we can be at 
peace. 

TWV IN 
GOOD 

FINANCIAL 
SHAPE 

At the January meeting, Tabetha's 
financial report on the status of the TWV 
Treasury revealed that we were in sound 
fiscal condition. The implementation of 
membership fees and dues has insured the 
financial stability of our organization. It is 
hoped that we can generate a modest 
surplus so TWV may be able to sponsor 
some group ortiented activities and events. 

HURDLES 
TO JUMP 

Like our sisters around the country, the 
ladies of TWV face many social hurdles. 
Remember, TWV is a SUPPORT GROUP 
FIRST! "Delta - Epsilon - Sigma, " Dignity, 
Empathy, Sisterhood. The trust and 
understanding that has developed among 
us is our strength. 

ROLL CALL! 
Present for the January meeting were: 

Renee, Mary, Alice, Doris, Kay, Jenny, 
Tabetha, and Beverly. See you on Feb. 21. 



WISHING ALL OF THE 

BEAUTIFUL WOMEN 

OFTWV 

A HAPPY VALENTINES' DAY! 


